
Notice 

Department of English 

Burdwan Raj College 

 

 

Internal Examinations of 5th Semester English (General), scheduled to be held on 28-01-2025, 

are rescheduled on 07-02-2025(Friday), since the college will remain closed on 28-01-2025, 

on account of “Shab-E-Miraj. 

 

 

                                                                                                                              Sd/- 

                                                                                                         Head, Department of English 


